

Police Department

Edward A. Flynn Chief of Police

March 14, 2008

To Honorable Common Council City Clerk's Office 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Honorable Aldermen:

Please introduce, at the scheduled March 18, 2008 Common Council Meeting, a file in title only for the purposes of providing a summary status report on the initiatives being conducted by the Milwaukee Police Department in accordance with the Fireworks Task Force Recommendations. Please schedule this report for presentation at the March 26, 2008 Public Safety Committee Meeting.

Sincerely,

EDWARD A. FLYNN CHIEF OF POLICE

FLORENCE H. DUKES

SAFETY DIRECTOR

EAF:FHD:rm

Cc: Mary Hoerig, Deputy Inspector of Police Intergovernmental Services

Robert Wagler, Safety Specialist Sr. Safety Division